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The Best Ever Book of Deli Owner Jokes
"Like an urban Dian Fossey, Wednesday Martin decodes the primate
social behaviors of Upper East Side mothers in a brilliantly original
and witty memoir about her adventures assimilating into that most
secretive and elite tribe. After marrying a man from the Upper East
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Side and moving to the neighborhood, Wednesday Martin struggled to fit
in. Drawing on her background in anthropology and primatology, she
tried looking at her new world through that lens, and suddenly things
fell into place. She understood the other mothers' snobbiness at
school drop-off when she compared them to olive baboons. Her
obsessional quest for a Hermes Birkin handbag made sense when she
realized other females wielded them to establish dominance in their
troop. And so she analyzed tribal migration patterns; display rituals;
physical adornment, mutilation, and mating practices; extra-pair
copulation; and more. Her conclusions are smart, thought-provoking,
and hilariously unexpected. Every city has its Upper East Side, and in
Wednesday's memoir, readers everywhere will recognize the strange
cultural codes of powerful social hierarchies and the compelling
desire to climb them. They will also see that Upper East Side mothers
want the same things for their children that all mothers want--safety,
happiness, and success--and not even sky-high penthouses and
chauffeured SUVs can protect this ecologically released tribe from the
universal experiences of anxiety and loss. When Wednesday's life turns
upside down, she learns how deep the bonds of female friendship really
are. Intelligent, funny, and heartfelt, Primates of Park Avenue lifts
a veil on a secret, elite world within a world--the exotic,
fascinating, and strangely familiar culture of privileged Manhattan
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motherhood"--

In the Light of What We Know
“A must-read for a deeper understanding of a well-connected genius who
enriched the cultural road map for African Americans and books about
them.” — Kirkus Reviews (starred review) Amid the scholars, poets,
authors, and artists of the Harlem Renaissance stood an Afro–Puerto
Rican named Arturo Schomburg. This law clerk’s passion was to collect
books, letters, music, and art from Africa and the African diaspora
and bring to light the achievements of people of African descent
through the ages. A century later, his groundbreaking collection,
known as the Schomburg Center for Research in Black Culture, has
become a beacon to scholars all over the world. In luminous paintings
and arresting poems, two of children’s literature’s top AfricanAmerican scholars track Arturo Schomburg’s quest to correct history.

This Was Not the Plan
The famous and calculating young banker Elliot Jay has a fourteen-yearold daughter! Physical therapist Melissa discovers the bachelor’s love
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child when he asks her to help his daughter. At first she refuses
because of his arrogant attitude, yet he is so bewildered by having
suddenly learned he has a child that Melissa’s curiosity wins out… But
she is taken aback when she sees Elliot trying so hard to be a good
father. He has a fianc?e, so Melissa tries to tamp down her growing
interest in him. Until one night when they make a mistake…

Banker
Expecting a large bonus that will expand his already lucrative
lifestyle, jaded London investment banker Dave Hart employs morally
ambiguous strategies and charm to increase his status in a world where
he is valued less than he believes he should be.

The Banker's Convenient Wife
A top-notch resource for anyone who wants to break into the demanding
world of investment banking For undergraduates and MBA students, this
book offers the perfect preparation for the demanding and rigorous
investment banking recruitment process. It features an overview of
investment banking and careers in the field, followed by chapters on
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the core accounting and finance skills that make up the necessary
framework for success as a junior investment banker. The book then
moves on to address the kind of specific technical interview and
recruiting questions that students will encounter in the job search
process, making this the ideal resource for anyone who wants to enter
the field. The ideal test prep resource for undergraduates and MBA
students trying to break into investment banking Based on author
Andrew Gutmann's proprietary 24 to 30-hour course Features powerful
learning tools, including sample interview questions and answers and
online resources For anyone who wants to break into investment
banking, How to Be an Investment Banker is the perfect career-making
guide.

The Book of Essie
The perfect life. The perfect love. The perfect lie. From the
bestselling author of The Girl Before comes a gripping psychological
thriller. . . . “Mind-bending . . . Delaney takes domestic suspense
beyond its comfort zone.”—The New York Times Book Review NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK PUBLIC LIBRARY • A
COSMOPOLITAN NEW MUST-READ Abbie awakens in a daze with no memory of
who she is or how she landed in this unsettling condition. The man by
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her side claims to be her husband. He’s a titan of the tech world, the
founder of one of Silicon Valley’s most innovative start-ups. He tells
Abbie that she is a gifted artist, an avid surfer, a loving mother to
their young son, and the perfect wife. He says she had a terrible
accident five years ago and that, through a huge technological
breakthrough, she has been brought back from the abyss. She is a
miracle of science. But as Abbie pieces together memories of her
marriage, she begins to question her husband’s motives—and his version
of events. Can she trust him when he says he wants them to be together
forever? And what really happened to her, half a decade ago? Beware
the man who calls you . . . THE PERFECT WIFE

Ghosted
A TALE OF GREED, LUST AND REDEMPTION The good days are over on Dalal
Street and the past comes to haunt those who didn’t play it by the
book. Rekha, Amit, Satya and their boss, Nitin, struggle to maintain
their sanity in the dynamic world of office politics, fuelled by their
mad drive for the high life. Unfortunately, the skills needed to
survive this fast-paced corporate maze are not taught at B-schools.
Follow these bankers as they navigate choppy financial markets at work
and volatile personal lives, manoeuvring through aggressive
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competition and covert deals—bosses stealing credit, subordinates
thrown to the wolves for “greater good”, sexual transgressions and
booze-filled nights. To add to the mayhem, a sudden crash in the
global markets sends their lives into a tailspin, testing their
strength of character. Who will win and who will lose? Who will stay
and who will quit? ASHUTOSH MISHRA is a senior banker, a life coach
and motivational speaker. An alumnus of XLRI Jamshedpur and IIT Delhi,
he is an avid reader, blogger, YouTuber and well-being enthusiast.

The Banker
“A twisted modern love story” (Parade), Tell Me Lies is a sexy,
thrilling novel about that one person who still haunts you—the other
one. The wrong one. The one you couldn’t let go of. The one you’ll
never forget. Lucy Albright is far from her Long Island upbringing
when she arrives on the campus of her small California college and
happy to be hundreds of miles from her mother—whom she’s never
forgiven for an act of betrayal in her early teen years. Quickly
grasping at her fresh start, Lucy embraces college life and all it has
to offer. And then she meets Stephen DeMarco. Charming. Attractive.
Complicated. Devastating. Confident and cocksure, Stephen sees
something in Lucy that no one else has, and she’s quickly seduced by
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this vision of herself, and the sense of possibility that his
attention brings her. Meanwhile, Stephen is determined to forget an
incident buried in his past that, if exposed, could ruin him, and his
single-minded drive for success extends to winning, and keeping,
Lucy’s heart. Lucy knows there’s something about Stephen that isn’t to
be trusted. Stephen knows Lucy can’t tear herself away. And their
addicting entanglement will have consequences they never could have
imagined. Alternating between Lucy’s and Stephen’s voices, Tell Me
Lies follows their connection through college and post-college life in
New York City. “Readers will be enraptured” (Booklist) by the
“unforgettable beauties in this very sexy story” (Kirkus Review). With
the psychological insight and biting wit of Luckiest Girl Alive, and
the yearning ambitions and desires of Sweetbitter, this keenly
intelligent and supremely resonant novel chronicles the exhilaration
and dilemmas of young adulthood and the difficulty of letting go—even
when you know you should.

High Financier
In this award-winning historical saga, passionate young lovers in a
Jewish ghetto rise to become the foremost financial dynasty in the
world. It is the turn of the eighteenth century in Frankfurt, Germany,
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and young Gutle and Meir Amschel Rothschild struggle to establish
themselves in the cramped and restricted Judengasse. But when Meir's
talents as a novice banker catch the attention of a German prince,
Meir is suddenly afforded entrée into the European world of finance
and nobility, and the Rothschilds' lives are changed forever. As proud
as Gutle is of her husband's success, she is also cautious--very much
aware of the fact that her husband's rise is tied to his patrons'
willingness to "see past" his Jewishness. As their family grows, and a
dream of fortune comes true, so does their belief that money will
ultimately bring the power needed to establish Jewish civil rights.
Told through Gutle's intimate journals, revealed across decades--from
the French Revolution through personal tragedies and triumphs--The
First Mrs. Rothschild paints a rich and intimate tapestry of family
drama, world-changing history, and one woman's steadfast strength.

Primates of Park Avenue
A deeply reported, New York Times bestselling exposé of the money and
the clerics-turned-financiers at the heart of the Vatican—the world’s
biggest, most powerful religious institution—from an acclaimed
journalist with “exhaustive research techniques” (The New York Times).
From a master chronicler of legal and financial misconduct, a
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magnificent investigation nine years in the making, God’s Bankers
traces the political intrigue of the Catholic Church in “a meticulous
work that cracks wide open the Vatican’s legendary, enabling secrecy”
(Kirkus Reviews). Decidedly not about faith, belief in God, or
religious doctrine, this book is about the church’s accumulation of
wealth and its byzantine financial entanglements across the world.
Told through 200 years of prelates, bishops, cardinals, and the Popes
who oversee it all, Gerald Posner uncovers an eyebrow-raising account
of money and power in one of the world’s most influential
organizations. God’s Bankers has it all: a revelatory and astounding
saga marked by poisoned business titans, murdered prosecutors, and
mysterious deaths written off as suicides; a carnival of characters
from Popes and cardinals, financiers and mobsters, kings and prime
ministers; and a set of moral and political circumstances that clarify
not only the church’s aims and ambitions, but reflect the larger
tensions of more recent history. And Posner even looks to the future
to surmise if Pope Francis can succeed where all his predecessors
failed: to overcome the resistance to change in the Vatican’s
Machiavellian inner court and to rein in the excesses of its seemingly
uncontrollable financial quagmire. “As exciting as a mystery thriller”
(Providence Journal), this book reveals with extraordinary precision
how the Vatican has evolved from a foundation of faith to a
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corporation of extreme wealth and power.

IN THE BANKER'S BED
When young investment banker Tim Ekaterin becomes involved in the
cutthroat world of thoroughbred racing, he finds his life in business
blown to smithereens. For suddenly the multimillion dollar loan he
arranges to finance the purchase of a champion racehorse is threatened
by an apparent defect in the animal. Then, as Tim desperately searches
for answers, he falls headlong into a deadly deal of violence and
murder. . . .

Trust Me, I'm a Banker
FINALIST FOR THE 2018 NEW ENGLAND BOOK AWARD "Both timelessly
beautiful and unbelievably timely."—Chris Bohjalian, New York Times
bestselling author of Midwives and The Flight Attendant A captivating
novel of family, fame, and religion that tells the story of the
seventeen-year-old daughter of an evangelical preacher, star of the
family's hit reality show, and the secret pregnancy that threatens to
blow their entire world apart. Esther Ann Hicks--Essie--is the
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youngest child on Six for Hicks, a reality television phenomenon.
She's grown up in the spotlight, both idolized and despised for her
family's fire-and-brimstone brand of faith. When Essie's mother,
Celia, discovers that Essie is pregnant, she arranges an emergency
meeting with the show's producers: Do they sneak Essie out of the
country for an abortion? Do they pass the child off as Celia's? Or do
they try to arrange a marriage--and a ratings-blockbuster wedding?
Meanwhile, Essie is quietly pairing herself up with Roarke Richards, a
senior at her school with a secret of his own to protect. As the newly
formed couple attempt to sell their fabricated love story to the
media--through exclusive interviews with an infamously conservative
reporter named Liberty Bell--Essie finds she has questions of her own:
What was the real reason for her older sister leaving home? Who can
she trust with the truth about her family? And how much is she willing
to sacrifice to win her own freedom?

The Banker's Wife
In this groundbreaking biography, based on more than 10,000 hitherto
unavailable letters and diary entries, Niall Ferguson returns to his
roots as a financial historian to tell the story of the extraordinary
Siegmund Warburg. A refugee from Hitler's Germany, Warburg rose to
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become the dominant figure in the post-war City of London and one of
the architects of European financial integration. Seared by events in
the 1930s, when the long-established Warburg bank was first almost
destroyed by the Depression and then 'Aryanized' by the Nazis, Warburg
was determined that his own bank would learn from the past and
contribute to the economic recovery of Britain, the unity of Western
Europe and the birth of globalization. Siegmund Warburg was a complex
and ambivalent man, as much a psychologist, politician and actormanager as a banker. In High Financier Niall Ferguson reveals
Warburg's idiosyncracies but above all he recaptures the meticulous
business methods and strict ethical code that set Warburg apart from
the mere speculators and traders who inhabit today's financial world.

Keeping At It
In the latest mystery from S. J. Rozan, Bill Smith and Lydia Chin must
track down a serial killer stalking women in New York's contemporary
art scene. Former client Sam Tabor, just out of Greenhaven after a
five-year homicide stint, comes to Bill Smith with a strange request.
A colossally talented painter whose parole was orchestrated by art
world movers and shakers, Sam's convinced that since he's been out
he's killed two women. He doesn't remember the killings but he wants
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Smith, one of the few people he trusts, to investigate and prove him
either innocent or guilty. NYPD detective Angela Grimaldi thinks Sam's
"a weirdo." Smith has no argument with that: diagnosed with a number
of mental disorders over the years, Sam self-medicates with alcohol,
loses focus (except when he's painting), and has few friends. But
Smith doesn't think that adds up to serial killer. He enlists Lydia
Chin to help prove it. Smith and Chin delve into the world surrounding
Sam Tabor, including his brother, two NYPD detectives, and various
other artists, dealers, collectors, curators, and art connoisseurs. No
answers appear. Evidence is found and lost again. And more bodies turn
up. Sam Tabor might be just a crazy artist. But someone is killing
people in his orbit. If not Sam, who? Why? And who will be next?

The Meltdown of a Banker's Wife
A USA Today Bestseller "Immersive, satisfying, tense--and timely: This
is probably happening for real right now."--Lee Child "FirstrateSlick, heart-hammering entertainment."--The New York Times Book
Review On an early morning in November, a couple boards a private
plane bound for Geneva, flying into a storm. Soon after, it simply
drops off the radar, and its wreckage is later uncovered in the Alps.
Among the disappeared is Matthew Werner, a banking insider at Swiss
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United, a powerful offshore bank. His young widow, Annabel, is left
grappling with the secrets he left behind, including an encrypted
laptop and a shady client list. As she begins a desperate search for
answers, she determines that Matthew's death was no accident, and that
she is now in the crosshairs of his powerful enemies. Meanwhile,
ambitious society journalist Marina Tourneau has finally landed at the
top. Now that she's engaged to Grant Ellis, she will stop writing
about powerful families and finally be a part of one. Her entry into
the upper echelons of New York's social scene is more appealing than
any article could ever be, but, after the death of her mentor, she
agrees to dig into one more story. While looking into Swiss United,
Marina uncovers information that implicates some of the most powerful
men in the financial world, including a few who are too close to home.
The story could also be the answer to Annabel's heartbreaking
search--if Marina chooses to publish it. The Banker's Wife is both a
high-stakes thriller and an inside look at the personal lives in the
intriguing world of finance, introducing Cristina Alger as a powerful
new voice in the genre.

Lucifer's Banker
The instant New York Times bestseller about one man's battle to save
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hundreds of jobs by demonstrating the greatness of American business.
The Bassett Furniture Company was once the world's biggest wood
furniture manufacturer. Run by the same powerful Virginia family for
generations, it was also the center of life in Bassett, Virginia. But
beginning in the 1980s, the first waves of Asian competition hit, and
ultimately Bassett was forced to send its production overseas. One man
fought back: John Bassett III, a shrewd and determined thirdgeneration factory man, now chairman of Vaughan-Bassett Furniture Co,
which employs more than 700 Virginians and has sales of more than $90
million. In FACTORY MAN, Beth Macy brings to life Bassett's deeply
personal furniture and family story, along with a host of characters
from an industry that was as cutthroat as it was colorful. As she
shows how he uses legal maneuvers, factory efficiencies, and sheer
grit and cunning to save hundreds of jobs, she also reveals the truth
about modern industry in America.

Bankers’ Game
In this taut psychological thriller, a couple and their houseguest
find themselves caught in a deadly web of secrets, obsession, and
revenge. It is summer, 2012. Charlie, a wealthy banker with an uneasy
conscience, invites his troubled cousin Matthew to visit him and his
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wife in their idyllic mountaintop house. As the days grow hotter, the
friendship between the three begins to reveal its fault lines, and
with the arrival of a fourth character, the household finds itself
suddenly in the grip of uncontrollable passions. As readers of James
Lasdun’s acclaimed fiction can expect, The Fall Guy is a complex moral
tale as well as a gripping suspense story, probing questions of guilt
and betrayal with ruthless incisiveness. Who is the real victim here?
Who is the perpetrator? And who, ultimately, is the fall guy? Darkly
vivid, with an atmosphere of erotic danger, The Fall Guy is Lasdun’s
most entertaining novel yet.

Banker To The Poor
A sophisticated page-turner about a wealthy New York family embroiled
in a financial scandal with cataclysmic consequences. Now that he's
married to Merrill Darling, daughter of billionaire financier Carter
Darling, attorney Paul Ross has grown accustomed to New York society
and all of its luxuries: a Park Avenue apartment, weekends in the
Hamptons, bespoke suits. When Paul loses his job, Carter offers him
the chance to head the legal team at his hedge fund. Thrilled with his
good fortune in the midst of the worst financial downturn since the
Great Depression, Paul accepts the position. But Paul's luck is about
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to shift: a tragic event catapults the Darling family into the media
spotlight, a regulatory investigation, and a red-hot scandal with
enormous implications for everyone involved. Suddenly, Paul must
decide where his loyalties lie-will he save himself while betraying
his wife and in-laws or protect the family business at all costs?
Cristina Alger's glittering debut novel interweaves the narratives of
the Darling family, two eager SEC attorneys, and a team of journalists
all racing to uncover-or cover up-the truth. With echoes of a
fictional Too Big to Fail and the novels of Dominick Dunne, The
Darlings offers an irresistible glimpse into the highest echelons of
New York society-a world seldom seen by outsiders-and a fast-paced
thriller of epic proportions.

Lords of Finance
Instant New York Times bestseller! "I absolutely loved this book and
didn't want it to end." --Liane Moriarty, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Big Little Lies “This is an ‘accidentally stayed
up until 4 a.m. because it's impossible to put down’ kind of novel.”
--USA Today Seven perfect days. Then he disappeared. A love story with
a secret at its heart. When Sarah meets Eddie, they connect instantly
and fall in love. To Sarah, it seems as though her life has finally
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begun. And it's mutual: It's as though Eddie has been waiting for her,
too. Sarah has never been so certain of anything. So when Eddie leaves
for a long-booked vacation and promises to call from the airport, she
has no cause to doubt him. But he doesn't call. Sarah's friends tell
her to forget about him, but she can't. She knows something's
happened--there must be an explanation. Minutes, days, weeks go by as
Sarah becomes increasingly worried. But then she discovers she's
right. There is a reason for Eddie's disappearance, and it's the one
thing they didn't share with each other: the truth.

The Darlings
In his memoir, Hans J. Baer reveals the drive and emotions behind one
of the most distinguished careers in swiss banking in the twentieth
century. During his almost sixty-year career as manager of the Julius
Baer Group, he helped develop it into one of the largest independent
wealth managers in Switzerland. When scandal involving the dormant
accounts of Jews murdered in the Third Reich rocked the staid and
secretive swiss banking community, Baer brought his leadership and
negotiation skills to the table, ultimately helping to form the
Volcker Commission.It's Not All About Money is the extraordinary story
of a high-finance insider. As the title suggests, more than even his
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prominent career, his devotion to music, art, and philanthropy have
been central to Baer's life. He relates his interactions with the Shah
of Iran, his friendship with Carnegie Hall savior Isaac Stern, and
other luminaries of art and science. Baer shares his intriguing story
with humor and humility.

The First Mrs. Rothschild
Italian-Swiss banker Roel Sabatino has suffered partial memory loss
after a car crash. It seems he has a wife…but he can't remember
getting married! Hilary is pretty, sweet…and ordinary. When Roel tries
to take her to bed—as any husband would—he discovers she's a virgin!
All this is shocking to Roel, though he still recognizes a great deal
when he sees one. So why not enjoy all the pleasures that this
marriage has to offer, whatever his reasons were for tying the knot?

Heaven's Bankers
God's Bankers
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"One of my favorite books of the year." —Lee Child “Cancel all your
plans and call in sick; once you start reading, you'll be caught in
your own escape room—the only key to freedom is turning the last
page!” —Kirkus Reviews (starred) "A sleek, well-crafted ride." —The
New York Times In Megan Goldin's unforgettable debut, The Escape Room,
four young Wall Street rising stars discover the price of ambition
when an escape room challenge turns into a lethal game of revenge.
Welcome to the escape room. Your goal is simple. Get out alive. In the
lucrative world of finance, Vincent, Jules, Sylvie, and Sam are at the
top of their game. They’ve mastered the art of the deal and celebrate
their success in style—but a life of extreme luxury always comes at a
cost. Invited to participate in an escape room challenge as a teambuilding exercise, the ferociously competitive co-workers crowd into
the elevator of a high-rise building, eager to prove themselves. But
when the lights go off and the doors stay shut, it quickly becomes
clear that this is no ordinary competition: they’re caught in a
dangerous game of survival. Trapped in the dark, the colleagues must
put aside their bitter rivalries and work together to solve cryptic
clues to break free. But as the game begins to reveal the team’s
darkest secrets, they realize there’s a price to be paid for the
terrible deeds they committed in their ruthless climb up the corporate
ladder. As tempers fray, and the clues turn deadly, they must solve
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one final chilling puzzle: which one of them will kill in order to
survive?

The Perfect Wife
'It is difficult to walk casually with $500,000 taped to your belly.'
The man with the money is being tailed by Sarah Churchill, MI6 agent.
She's in the smuggler's bazaar in Peshawar, Pakistan, and very soon
everything is going to explode all around her. In Paris, Adam Chapel,
a US Treasury Agent, has his eyes on a man carrying a scuffed
briefcase containing half a million dollars of booby-trapped terrorist
cash. Before Adam can get his hands on it, three government agents
will be dead. We are in a new era of the war against terrorism. It's a
war against terrorist money. BLOOD MONEY. Christopher Reich's new
thriller is a white knuckle ride through the back corridors of the
elite counterterrorist agencies as they attempt to disrupt and
dismantle the financial networks that sustain terrorist organisations
throughout the world. It is his most brilliant, most gripping, mostbang-up-to-date thriller yet.

It's Not All about Money
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If you've ever heard a Jewish, Italian, Irish, Libyan, Catholic,
Mexican, Polish, Norwegian, or an Essex Girl, Newfie, Mother-in-Law,
or joke aimed at a minority, this book of Deli Owner jokes is for you.
In this not-so-original book, The Best Ever Book of Deli Owner Jokes;
Lots and Lots of Jokes Specially Repurposed for You-Know-Who, Mark
Young takes a whole lot of tired, worn out jokes and makes them funny
again. The Best Ever Book of Deli Owner Jokes is so unoriginal, it's
original. And, if you don't burst out laughing from at least one Deli
Owner joke in this book, there's something wrong with you. This book
has so many Deli Owner jokes, you won't know where to start. For
example: Why do Deli Owners wear slip-on shoes? You need an IQ of at
least 4 to tie a shoelace. *** An evil genie captured a Deli Owner and
her two friends and banished them to the desert for a week. The genie
allowed each person to bring one thing. The first friend brought a
canteen so he wouldn't die of thirst. The second friend brought an
umbrella to keep the sun off. The Deli Owner brought a car door,
because if it got too hot she could just roll down the window! *** Did
you hear about the Deli Owner who wore two jackets when she painted
the house? The instructions on the can said: "Put on two coats." ***
Why do Deli Owners laugh three times when they hear a joke? Once when
it is told, once when it is explained to them, and once when they
understand it. ***
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The Escape Room
A Newbery Medal Winner Richard Peck's Newbery Medal-winning sequel to
A Long Way from Chicago Mary Alice's childhood summers in Grandma
Dowdel's sleepy Illinois town were packed with enough drama to fill
the double bill of any picture show. But now she is fifteen, and faces
a whole long year with Grandma, a woman well known for shaking up her
neighbors-and everyone else! All Mary Alice can know for certain is
this: when trying to predict how life with Grandma might turn out . .
. better not. This wry, delightful sequel to the Newbery Honor Book A
Long Way from Chicago has already taken its place among the classics
of children's literature. "Hilarious and poignant." —Publishers
Weekly, starred review A Newbery Medal Winner A New York Times
Bestseller An ALA Notable Book An ALA Best Book for Young Adults A
Booklist Best Book of the Year A School Library Journal Best Book of
the Year From the Trade Paperback edition.

Monkey Business
As a private banker working for the largest bank in the world (UBS),
Brad Birkenfeld was an expert in Switzerland s shell-game of offshore
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companies and secret numbered accounts. He wined and dined
ultrawealthy clients whose millions of dollars were hidden away from
business partners, spouses and tax authorities. As his client list
grew, Birkenfeld lived a life of money, fast cars, and beautiful
women, but then he discovered that UBS was planning to betray him, so
he blew the whistle to the US Government. The Department of Justice
scorned Birkenfeld s unprecedented whistleblowing and attempted to
silence him with a single charge of conspiracy. Yet Birkenfeld would
not be intimidated. He took his secrets to the US Senate, Securities
and Exchange Commission and the Internal Revenue Service, where he
prevailed. His bombshell revelations helped the US Treasury recover
over $12 billion in back taxes, fines and penalties from American tax
cheats. But Birkenfeld was shocked to discover that at the same time
he was cooperating with the US Government, the Department of Justice
was still doggedly pursuing him. He was arrested, pled guilty, and
served 31 months in federal prison. When he emerged, the Internal
Revenue Service gave him a whistle-blower award for $104 million, the
largest such payout in history. A page-turning real-life thriller,
"Lucifer s Banker" is a fascinating behind-the-scenes look at the
secret Swiss high-net-worth banking industry and a harrowing account
of our government s justice system. Readers will follow Birkenfeld as
they will share his outrage with the incompetence and
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possiblecorruption at the Department of Justice, and they will cheer
him on as he hammers one of the most well-known and powerful banks in
the world."

A Year Down Yonder
"Charlie Goldwyn's life hasn't exactly gone according to plan.
Widowerhood at thirty-three and twelve-hour workdays have left a gap
in his relationship with his quirky five-year-old son Caleb The only
thing Charlie has going for him is his job at a prestigious law firm,
where he is finally close to becoming a partner. But when a slight
lapse in judgment at an office party leaves him humiliatingly
unemployed, stuck at home with Caleb for the summer, and forced to
face his own estranged father, Charlie starts to realize that there's
more to fatherhood than financially providing for his son, and more to
being a son than overtaking his father's successes"--Dust jacket flap.

The Fall Guy: A Novel
A trillion dollar financial industry is revolutionizing the global
economy. Governments and corporations across the Islamic world are
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increasingly turning to finance that complies with Shari‘a law in
order to fund economic growth. Even in the West, Islamic finance is
rapidly becoming an important alternative source of funding at a time
when the conventional finance industry is reeling from the effects of
the financial crisis. Â From its origins in the seventh century,
Islamic finance has sought to develop core ethical principles that are
based in the foundations of Islam and Shari‘a. By engaging critically
with the complexities of international finance, it has evolved and
adapted into a world emerging from the economic and moral aftermath of
a global financial crisis. But with an increasing Western interest, is
it able to remain true to the principles of its faith? Can it maintain
its ideals of social justice? Or is Islamic finance guilty of the very
dangers it seeks to avoid?Â In Heaven’s Bankers, Harris Irfan, one of
the world’s leading Islamic finance bankers, gives unparalleled
insight into the heart of this secretive industry. From his personal
experience of working with leading bankers, scholars and lawyers, he
debunks the myths of Islamic banking, analyzes its greatest deals and
looks to the future of a system that has reprioritized the very nature
of money itself.

The Summer of Sunshine and Margot
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They've taken my father. They'll take me next unless I comply with
their demands. Taking down the most powerful man in Italy. Cato
Marino. The man is accompanied by his security team everywhere he
goes. His fortress in Tuscany is impenetrable. He's the most paranoid
man in the country. And there's no possibility I'll be able to take
him down alone. If I want to save my father, I only have one option.
To get into Cato's bedand stay there. **This story is not about the
Barsettis, but it takes place in the same universe. There are guest
appearances by Crow Barsetti and Bones Jr.**

Tell Me Lies
A bold, epic debut novel set during the war and financial crisis that
defined the beginning of our century One September morning in 2008, an
investment banker approaching forty, his career in collapse and his
marriage unraveling, receives a surprise visitor at his West London
townhouse. In the disheveled figure of a South Asian male carrying a
backpack, the banker recognizes a long-lost friend, a mathematics
prodigy who disappeared years earlier under mysterious circumstances.
The friend has resurfaced to make a confession of unsettling power. In
the Light of What We Know takes us on a journey of exhilarating
scope--from Kabul to London, New York, Islamabad, Oxford, and
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Princeton--and explores the great questions of love, belonging,
science, and war. It is an age-old story: the friendship of two men
and the betrayal of one by the other. The visitor, a man desperate to
climb clear of his wrong beginnings, seeks atonement; and the narrator
sets out to tell his friend's story but finds himself at the limits of
what he can know about the world--and, ultimately, himself. Set
against the breaking of nations and beneath the clouds of economic
crisis, this surprisingly tender novel chronicles the lives of people
carrying unshakable legacies of class and culture as they struggle to
tame their futures. In an extraordinary feat of imagination, Zia
Haider Rahman has telescoped the great upheavals of our young century
into a novel of rare intimacy and power.

Schomburg: The Man Who Built a Library
In the first novel of a brand-new Texas trilogy, award–winning USA
Today bestselling author Jodi Thomas takes her “exquisite and often
lyrical” writing (Inside Romance) to passionate new heights as an
emotionally wounded man and woman discover the true nature of love and
marriage Thrown off a wagon train with two other women and trying to
avoid jail for a murder they committed, Bailee Moore agrees to enter a
“Wife Lottery”—a ploy concocted by the Cedar Point sheriff to secure
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wives for the men in the small Texas town. For the sensible Bailee,
however, marrying Carter McKoy is like exchanging one life sentence
for another—especially since her new husband hasn’t even seen fit to
utter a single word in her presence. But still, she can’t help
thinking that something about this strong, silent farmer could be the
key to leaving her troubled past behind…and making a worthy wager with
her heart.

The Art of Violence
Soon to be adapted for TV by Amazon and the makers of Homeland 'An
exciting journey into the dark under belly of the ultra-rich world of
banking' The Times 'Immersive, satisfying, tense - and timely: This is
probably happening for real right now' Lee Child ********** Two women
who have lost so much. Two women with so much more to lose. Annabel her husband has died in a plane crash. But was it really an accident?
Marina - her editor has been found murdered. Is it a coincidence that
he was working to expose a huge banking scandal? Two women who will
stop at nothing to find out the truth. But the truth is not always
what it seems. ********** Praise for The Banker's Wife 'Alger delivers
an addictive dose of suspense and intrigue with a surprisingly
believable plot' USA Today 'A knockout of an international thriller'
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Chris Pavone, author of The Expats 'One of the best thrillers you'll
read all summer' Hello Giggles 'A gripping, twisty thriller that asks
how well we really know the people closest to us' Alafair Burke,
author of The Wife

How to Be an Investment Banker
Muhammad Yunus is that rare thing: a bona fide visionary. His dream is
the total eradication of poverty from the world. In 1983, against the
advice of banking and government officials, Yunus established Grameen,
a bank devoted to providing the poorest of Bangladesh with minuscule
loans. Grameen Bank, based on the belief that credit is a basic human
right, not the privilege of a fortunate few, now provides over 2.5
billion dollars of micro-loans to more than two million families in
rural Bangladesh. Ninety-four percent of Yunus's clients are women,
and repayment rates are near 100 percent. Around the world, microlending programs inspired by Grameen are blossoming, with more than
three hundred programs established in the United States alone. Banker
to the Poor is Muhammad Yunus's memoir of how he decided to change his
life in order to help the world's poor. In it he traces the
intellectual and spiritual journey that led him to fundamentally
rethink the economic relationship between rich and poor, and the
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challenges he and his colleagues faced in founding Grameen. He also
provides wise, hopeful guidance for anyone who would like to join him
in "putting homelessness and destitution in a museum so that one day
our children will visit it and ask how we could have allowed such a
terrible thing to go on for so long." The definitive history of microcredit direct from the man that conceived of it, Banker to the Poor is
necessary and inspirational reading for anyone interested in
economics, public policy, philanthropy, social history, and business.
Muhammad Yunus was born in Bangladesh and earned his Ph.D. in
economics in the United States at Vanderbilt University, where he was
deeply influenced by the civil rights movement. He still lives in
Bangladesh, and travels widely around the world on behalf of Grameen
Bank and the concept of micro-credit.

The Other Woman
Mel is living the pampered lifestyle of a banker's wife, but she is
far from content. Are her children normal? Is her husband having an
affair? What enormous creature did the cat dismember all over the
kitchen floor? However, it's not until the banking crisis hits and her
husband's world implodes that reality dawns.
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The Texan's Wager
Winner of the 2010 Pulitzer Prize "A magisterial workYou can't help
thinking about the economic crisis we're living through now." --The
New York Times Book Review It is commonly believed that the Great
Depression that began in 1929 resulted from a confluence of events
beyond any one person's or government's control. In fact, as Liaquat
Ahamed reveals, it was the decisions made by a small number of central
bankers that were the primary cause of that economic meltdown, the
effects of which set the stage for World War II and reverberated for
decades. As yet another period of economic turmoil makes headlines
today, Lords of Finance is a potent reminder of the enormous impact
that the decisions of central bankers can have, their fallibility, and
the terrible human consequences that can result when they are wrong.

The Wealthy Banker's Wife
The extraordinary life story of the former chairman of the Federal
Reserve, whose absolute integrity provides the inspiration we need as
our constitutional system and political tradition are being tested to
the breaking point. As chairman of the Federal Reserve (1979-1987),
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Paul Volcker slayed the inflation dragon that was consuming the
American economy and restored the world's faith in central bankers.
That extraordinary feat was just one pivotal episode in a decades-long
career serving six presidents. Told with wit, humor, and down-to-earth
erudition, the narrative of Volcker's career illuminates the changes
that have taken place in American life, government, and the economy
since World War II. He vibrantly illustrates the crises he managed
alongside the world's leading politicians, central bankers, and
financiers. Yet he first found his model for competent and ethical
governance in his father, the town manager of Teaneck, NJ, who
instilled Volcker's dedication to absolute integrity and his "three
verities" of stable prices, sound finance, and good government.

The Banker's Wife
THE REESE WITHERSPOON X HELLO SUNSHINE BOOK CLUB PICK AND NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER "One of the most twisted and entertaining
plots."—Reese Witherspoon "Whiplash-inducing."—New York Times Book
Review "Such fun you'll cheer [Emily's] chutzpah."—PEOPLE "This
thriller will hit close to home."—Refinery29 The most twisty,
addictive and gripping debut thriller you'll read this year. HE LOVES
YOU: Adam adores Emily. Emily thinks Adam’s perfect, the man she
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thought she’d never meet. BUT SHE LOVES YOU NOT: Lurking in the
shadows is a rival, a woman who shares a deep bond with the man she
loves. AND SHE'LL STOP AT NOTHING: Emily chose Adam, but she didn’t
choose his mother Pammie. There’s nothing a mother wouldn’t do for her
son, and now Emily is about to find out just how far Pammie will go to
get what she wants: Emily gone forever. The Other Woman will have you
questioning her on every page, in Sandie Jones' chilling psychological
suspense about a man, his new girlfriend, and the mother who will not
let him go.

The Devil's Banker
Animal House meets Liar's Poker in this hysterically funny, often
unbelievable, and absolutely, positively true account of life at DLJ,
one of the hottest investment banks on Wall Street.

Factory Man
The Baxter sisters come from a long line of women with disastrous luck
in love. But this summer, Sunshine and Margot will turn disasters into
destiny… As an etiquette coach, Margot teaches her clients to fit in.
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But she’s never faced a client like Bianca, an aging movie star who
gained fame—and notoriety—through a campaign of shock and awe.
Schooling Bianca on the fine art of behaving like a proper diplomat’s
wife requires intensive lessons, forcing Margot to move into the
monastery turned mansion owned by the actress’s intensely private son.
Like his incredible home, Alec’s stony exterior hides secret depths
Margot would love to explore. But will he trust her enough to let her
in? Sunshine has always been the good-time sister, abandoning jobs to
chase after guys who used her, then threw her away. No more. She
refuses to be “that girl” again. This time, she’ll finish college,
dedicate herself to her job as a nanny, and she 100 percent will not
screw up her life again by falling for the wrong guy. Especially not
the tempting single dad who also happens to be her boss. Master
storyteller Susan Mallery weaves threads of family drama, humor,
romance and a wish-you-were-there setting into one of the most
satisfying books of the year! Don’t miss Susan Mallery’s most
irresistible novel yet, The Vineyard at Painted Moon, and join one
woman as she searches for the perfect blend of love, family and wine.
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